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3011  

HAMDEN, CT 06518-2326 
 

 

Permit Type: TEMPORARY CHARITABLE ORGANIZATION LIQUOR 

 

 

 
 

 



 

Dear MARGARET VAUGHAN: 

Attached is your Liquor Permit authorizing you to sell such alcoholic liquor as is provided by law under your permit number. You must take this permit 

to the Town Clerk in the town of address to be filed and stamped as authorized for business. This permit is not in effect until filed with the Town Clerk. 

This permit is not transferable. 

If you need assistance, contact the Department of Consumer Protection, Liquor Control Division at (860) 713-6200 or email liquor.control@ct.gov. 

State of Connecticut 
Department of Consumer Protection 
450 Columbus Blvd, Ste 901 

Hartford, CT 06103 www.ct.gov/dcp 

 


